Dear (Insert Name),

I am writing to let you know of the incredible work my chapter of Pi Kappa Phi and I are doing on our campus. Our chapter is dedicated to supporting people with disabilities through The Ability Experience. For over 40 years The Ability Experience has provided service and leadership opportunities which make a positive impact for people and communities across the country.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Through The Ability Experience’s regional events, the world is made more accessible to people with disabilities. With our fundraising we are able to allocate funds towards to construction and other projects through grants that make them more accessible. Our fundraising can also impact our local community through Circle of Giving grants provided to local partnerships that support people with disabilities.

Want to help? Support by making a donation right now on behalf of our chapter. The process is fast, easy, and secure. Please use the following link to make your donation today. https://www.classy.org/campaign/chapter-fundraising-2022/c386086 Insert your chapter’s fundraising page instead of this link if desired

With your help, members of Pi Kappa Phi Fraternity from universities across the country are able to highlight the abilities of people with disabilities. 

Sincerely,
Simon Fogarty
(111) 222-3333
sfogarty@gmail.com

